
Columbia County Quarterback Club 

Board Meeting Minutes  
 

DATE  May 22, 2023  

TIME  6:00 PM  

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER BY  Zack Paulk   

MEETING LOCATION   469 SE Fighting Tiger Drive, Lake City, FL 32025   

BOARD MEMBERS IN ATTENDANCE  

Amanda Jenkins, Angie Oglesby, Beth Harris, Tina Pope, Wanda Alston, Zack Paulk    

AGENDA   

• Pictures  

o Jen Chasteen took individual pictures and a group picture of board members. 

• Membership dues  

o It was discussed that board members need to pay their membership dues if they have not 

already. 

o We discussed increasing membership from $35 to $50 for next season and will revisit 

this at the end of the season.  

• Membership letter  

o Revisions were made to the membership letter. AO to make changes and send to board.  

• Seat cushions  

o We discussed having a schedule printed on seat cushions to sell at games. Amanda to 

follow up with Main Street Printing.  

• Website 

o We discussed Beth and Angie will work together with Brandon to update the website.  

• Scoreboard  

o Discussed the addition to the scoreboard in the amount of $4,000. ZP will follow up and 

see negotiate price to $3,500 in exchange for ad package.  

o Discussed that it is hard to see the lights (Qtr, halftime) on the scoreboard and Thryon will 

turn down to see if this will make a difference.   

• Ruthie Davis  

o It was agreed to presenting Ruthie with a thank you card and gift card to Salsas. AO to get 

the gift card and Beth to circulate a thank you card for board members to sign.  

o Richardson Community Center committed to be a silver sponsor  

o Combs Funeral Home committed to be a scoreboard sponsor 

• Discussed Calendar fundraiser  



o It was agreed that BH will order envelopes for the calendars 

o Tine will review with the players on June 5, 2023  

• Drumline competition  

o ZP is working on coordinating a drumline competition with CHS and visiting schools. 

• Alumni wall 

o Discussed that we still want to pursue our options with the Alumni wall.  

• Parking  

o Discussed that due to the remodeling of the track and gate entrance, we will lose 

approximately six parking spots. Trey Hosford said he will make up this parking for us 

somewhere else.  

• Graduation ads 

o We discussed we had approximately 44 grad ads with a profit of $2650 

o We agreed to pay Thyron $500 for creating ads and working on graduation. We want to 

confirm if the school is paying him to stay at graduation to work the scoreboard. ZP, 

please advise me if you will follow up on this or is someone else needs to.  

o We also discussed we may have additional expenses for sponsorships that need a 

commercial as Thyron will have to create these for them.  

• Budget 

o Discussed at our next board meeting Beth will include our budget, expenses paid and 

upcoming expenses such as camp and supplements.  

NEXT MEETING  

Monday June 5, 2023 @ 6:00  


